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VOLT HOCKEY

D. Taylor provided an overview explaining Volt Hockey. He advised that he was approached by the Variety
Village organization enquiring about the possibility of starting up a Volt Hockey team in Barrie. The Committee
discussed the potential of a Volt Hockey team in the City and they agreed to invite a representative from
Variety Village to attend a future Committee meeting.

File #: TMP-25534, Version: 2

City of Barrie Printed on 5/18/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

